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Amber Kletzel - a.kletzel@outlook.com 

CITY CLERK 
Cl� COLU\�I

Hello, 

We received a letter proposing the walkway closure between Agnew & 22nd Street East (Bylaw No. 

23 of 2024} 

Our household at 733 22nd Street East is in full support of this closure, and look forward to seeing it 

completed. 

Thank you, 

Amber Kletzel & Craig Grainger 
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